
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
This Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) project will provide safety and roadway 
improvements on State Road (S.R.) 44 from the Interstate 95 (I-95) interchange to Florida 
Memorial Parkway in New Smyrna Beach. The improvements include adding an eastbound 
auxiliary lane for motorists coming from the southbound I-95 exit ramp, adding a westbound 
deceleration lane for the northbound I-95 on ramp, and adding a second left turn lane from 
the northbound I-95 exit ramp to westbound S.R. 44. Additional work includes roadway 
resurfacing, drainage modifications, new signage and pavement markings, traffic signal 
upgrades, median modifications, and lighting improvements.

WHAT TO EXPECT
This project will require single lane closures and detours eastbound and westbound on 
S.R. 44. Lane closures will happen during daytime and nighttime hours, with detours 
occurring during overnight hours between 10 p.m. and 5 a.m. Electronic message boards 
and other signage will be used to alert motorists of closures. Updates can be found on 
the FDOT’s Central Florida website, www.cflroads.com.
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Financial Project 
Identification 

(FPID) No.:  
442932-1

OPERATIONS & SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS
State Road 44 from I-95 to Florida Memorial Parkway 

Volusia County

PROJECT START
July 2021

CONTRACTOR
Chinchor Electric, LLC 

PROJECT COST
$1.6 Million 

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Late 2021 

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Follow us on social media

Contact Info: 
Britney Jones
Community Outreach Coordinator 
386-740-3566 
Britney.Jones@dot.state.fl.us

Scan the QR code using your 
mobile device to view more 
information about this project.

https://www.cflroads.com/project/442932-1



